in laundry costs and operating supplies makes
it necessary for Illinois to adjust its rates.

Frederick Benjamin Stiven, 64, director of the
school of music, died on January 21 in McKinley
hospital. He had been suffering from a chronic
illness since last fall.

Some possibility that the long discussed uni-
versity sports palace might be included in re-
quests for reappropriation of funds not used in
the 1945-47 biennium, has been indicated by
President George D. Stoddard.

The linois State Senate has requested the uni-
versity trustees to consider “reasonable and
equitable” tuition rate increases to meet a por-
tion of the school’s higher operating costs.



